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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on January 26th, 2012, at approximately 11:00 P.M., in the 1400 block of 
Northwest 6th Street. 
 
On January 26th, 2012, Fort Lauderdale Police Officers responded to a call 
regarding a possible shooting at approximately 11:00 P.M. in the 1400 block of 
Northwest 6th Street.  As officers arrived on scene, they located a victim who had 
been shot and was lying on the ground. 
 
The victim was immediately transported by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue to 
Broward General Medical Center where he was later pronounced deceased at 
approximately 11:35 P.M. 
 
The victim of the murder has been identified as Alaric “Alvin” Charlery, B/M, 
7/22/86, a resident of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Detectives are still interviewing witnesses in order to identify any suspects 
involved in the murder of Charlery. 
 
The homicide is under active investigation and investigators are urging anyone 
with further information regarding the murder of Alaric Charlery to contact 
Detective Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517. 
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